
 

 

CONFIDENTIAL 

25/04/2023  UTMOSTCORP 

 

 

Dear Client,  

 

Subject:  

Client:  

Holding:  

 

Please find attached a notification received in relation to your holding in the above-mentioned asset. 

 

This is for your information only and therefore we do not require a response. 

If you have any questions about this letter, please contact your financial adviser in the first instance if you 

have one. If you don’t have a financial adviser, you can contact us using the below details, however, 

please bear in mind we cannot give financial advice. If you would like to contact us, please telephone 

+44 1624 655754 or alternatively, email IOM.corporateactions@utmostinternational.com. 

Yours sincerely, 

 
Johny Joy - Corporate Actions  

 


